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Petition of i-wireless, LLC to Expand its 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier Service 
Area 

 
DOCKET NO. 21-2526-01 

 
NOTICE OF FILING AND COMMENT 

PERIOD 
 

 
ISSUED: June 29, 2021 

 
On June 28, 2021, i-wireless, LLC filed with the Public Service Commission (PSC) a 

petition to expand its Eligible Telecommunications Carrier service area (“Petition”). Any 

interested person may submit comments on i-wireless, LLC’s Petition no later than Wednesday, 

July 28, 2021, and reply comments on or before Thursday, August 12, 2021. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, June 29, 2021. 

 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#319312 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I CERTIFY that on June 29, 2021, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
  
Lance J.M. Steinhart, Esq. (lsteinhart@telecomcounsel.com)  
Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov) 
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov) 
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
Alyson Anderson (akanderson@utah.gov) 
Bela Vastag (bvastag@utah.gov) 
Alex Ware (aware@utah.gov) 
(ocs@utah.gov) 
Office of Consumer Services 

__________________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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